
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Woodland learning was extremely cold this week, but the children were wrapped up 

warm and all of the adults outside with them said that they were amazing and had so 

much fun. (Photos included)  

In maths this week, all of the children looked at multiplying by 5 and 10. Some of the 

children moved onto learning the difference between sharing and grouping, whilst 

others focused on securing their addition and subtraction written methods. Every child 

will be focusing on multiplication and division in some format over the next couple of 

weeks.  

The children were writing their fact-files this week; some of them completed them and 

others still have some sub-headings left to finish. The children are able to understand that 

a fact file will have a heading, sub-headings, factual information and pictures or 

diagrams. This week for SPaG, the children were finding as many root words as possible 

to put with prefixes such as: un, dis and pre.  

The children are really enjoying playing the ukuleles and will have a fun Christmas session 

in a couple of weeks.  

In History this week, the children were learning about the importance of the River Nile. 

They learnt what it meant to the Egyptians and how it was vital for building work, 

irrigation and to enable them to feed themselves. The children made a poster 

demonstrating all of those facts. Earlier in the week, the children created a fabulous 

piece of pyramid artwork and they are now on the wall in the classroom ready for 

parents evening.  

Thank you for completing your parents evening forms; if you haven’t managed to do so, 

I will have a few slots left over and can hopefully slot you in at a convenient time.  

The children are reading ‘The Lion, Witch and the Wardrobe’ in school and the next few 

weeks of English will be based around the story. During the last couple of weeks of term, 

the children will be tasting Turkish Delight. If your child is unable to do this, please let me 

know as soon as possible. They will also be watching the film at the end of term as a 

treat. We are hoping to make that day a pyjama day, but I will keep you informed on 

that, as the children are having to earn it as their class reward.  

Thank you,  

The Year 3 Teaching Team)  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  Year 3 Newsletter- 22nd November 2024 

Spellings: (10)  
 

Courage, encourage, touch, rough, couple, double, country, colour, young, countries. 
Spellings: (7) 

Won, one, too, to, two, son, sun. 



 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
  


